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LETTER TO GOVERNOR NEWSOM
SUBJECT: Fourth follow-up letter from the Board of Supervisors to Governor Gavin Newsom
requesting a response to the Board’s August 11, 2020, November 17, 2020, February 16, 2021 and
March 23, 2021 letters requesting that the January 31, 2022 deadline to prepare a Groundwater
Sustainability Plan for the Big Valley Groundwater Basin be extended as a result of difficulties the
Groundwater Sustainability Agency is having Conducting public outreach during the COVID-19
pandemic.
FISCAL IMPACT:  None.
ACTION REQUESTED:  Authorize Chairman to sign.
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